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North Glade 4-H met on Wednesday June 21, 2023, at the North Glade 4-H building in 

Swanton, MD. There were 32 members and 4 Clovers present. Both the American and 4-H pledges 

were led by David McKnight. The secretary, Lea Custer, read the minutes of the last meeting. 

Matthew Stoner, treasurer, gave the treasurer’s report. 

Old business was reviewed. Some members still need to complete Quality Assurance. Please 

check the club Facebook page where the members are listed. If you have questions concerning 

Quality Assurance please contact Roberta at the Extension Office. Any member needing to weigh 

their animals can contact Megan, Missy, or Jason to use the club scales. Special thanks to Randi 

Gregory for planning the backdrop to be used above the clubs steer area at the fair. 

New business was addressed. Online entry is available and required for all animal entries. It 

is important that youth contact buyers prior to the livestock sale. Any buyer, who purchased last 

year, will receive 2 complementary passes in the mail. 

Pictures for the buyer’s posters need to be submitted by July 15th. Animals and Youth should be 

show ready in the pictures. Orientation meetings will be occurring for new exhibitors on 

Wednesday July 26th at 6:30 P.M. and another on Sunday July 30th at 5:30 P.M. for all animal 

exhibitors. The club will be creating a booth for the 4-H building again this year. Missy will send 

out a message soon with a meeting time and place. 

The club welcomed guest speakers Lori Peck and Kendra McLaughlin. They gave a 

presentation on Vaping. They gave a slide presentation asking members about their background 

knowledge on vaping and its risks. They also shared some impacts vaping can have on your health 

and diseases it can cause. If you are needing support to quit, text QUIT to 47848. 

The next meeting of the North Glade 4-H club will be Wednesday July 19th at 6:00 P.M. at 



the North Glade 4-H building in Swanton, MD. 

Lori Peck, standing, and Kendra McLaughlin, sitting, spoke with North Glade 4-H Club about the 

risks of Vaping. Anyone needing assistance with quitting, text QUIT to 47848. 

 

 

   


